
  During the month of May we 

learned about The Neighbor-

hood: Community Helpers and 

Transportation. We built roads 

and train tracks inside and out-

side. We want to thank our won-

derful parent and community 

volunteers for coming to share 

their occupations. The children 

enjoyed learning about all the 

ways we can help our communi-

ty and make a living when we 

grow up. Thank you to all of our 

wonderful parents who made 

this month possible! 

 Our theme for June is The 

Ocean. We will explore the    

animals, plants, and other   

creatures that live in it. We will 

have an exciting visit from  

Captain Carl and his sea      

animals on June 9. Please send 

$10 for this memorable event. 

Children who do not regularly 

attend school on Fridays are 

welcome to join us with a   

parent. The cost is $10 per 

child and parents are free.  

 This year we 

will be having our 

preschool graduation 

ceremony for our   

students who are going off to 

Kindergarten or Transitional 

Kindergarten in Ms. Karen & 

Ms. Juliette, Ms. Laura & Ms.  

Alina, and Ms. Jill and Ms.  

Lupita’s classes. We will be 

working with these  students to 

get them ready for this     

special event. Graduation will 

take place in the auditorium 

at Sycamore Canyon School 

on June 21 at 4:30PM.     

Parents of the graduates 

should sign children out of 

school by 4:00PM and arrive 

at Sycamore Canyon 15 

minutes ahead of time.     

Children will meet with their 

teachers to get ready for the 

ceremony. More details re-

garding graduation 

will be emailed the 

week of June 12. 

 Please remem-

ber that our school 

is closed beginning 

June 30 through 

July 7, 2023. We 

will be back July 

10th to start our 

summer schedule. 

Children who are 

Summer is Coming! 

Dates to Remember! 

• JUNE 1-7TH—

TUITION DUE 

• JUNE 9TH— 

     MOBILE TIDE POOLS 

• JUNE 16TH— 

 FATHER’S DAY FUN! 

• JUNE 18TH—

FATHER’S DAY 

• JUNE 21ST— 

  GRADUATION 4:30PM 

• JUNE 29TH— 

 HALF DAY & PARADE 

 SUMMER BREAK  

• JULY 10TH—    

 NEW SCHOOL YEAR 

 BEGINS! 

June 2023 

Congratulations 

to Freya and The 

Palazzo Family  

on their new      

baby girl! 

Congratulations to 

Norah and The 

Jang Family  

on their new     

baby girl! 

moving classrooms will 

visit their new teachers 

and classroom on June 

26 and 27. Please note 

that our school will close 

at 12:30PM on Thurs-

day, June 29, 2023. 

We will be closed     

Friday, June 30th for 

Teacher Training. 
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It’s Yearbook Time! 
 Yearbooks are on sale! The yearbook includes   
photos of our students  learning, working, and playing 
here at school. We would like to thank our Assistant  
Director, Ms. Adriana, and our Director, Ms. Tanya, 
for putting the yearbook together for us. It is a      
valuable keepsake to remember these precious times 
in a child’s life. Our school yearbook includes our class 
photos from the fall and spring as well as staff    
photos. The cost is $35 per book. 

End of School Year Bike Parade 
 As the school year winds down 
we must say goodbye to our students 
who are leaving us for Kindergarten, 
Transitional Kindergarten, or moving 
to another area. We will miss you all 
and hope you stay in contact as you 
grow! Our staff loves working with 

your children and being able to share this important 
time with your family. We want to thank our parents 
and caregivers for working with us as we move past 
the challenging times of the past and look towards 
future possibilities. Please join us at noon on Thurs-
day, June 29th for a Bike Parade! School closes at 
12:30PM June 29th for Summer Break. We look   
forward to seeing you there! 

Captain Carl’s Mobile Tide Pools 
Captain Carl is bringing his sea animals to visit 
our school on June 9th. The cost for this activity 
is $10 per child.  
 
Your child’s teacher is collecting $10 (cash  
preferred) from each student by June 7th. Any 
child who would like to participate in the hands
-on presentation is welcome to join us that day. 
Children who do not regularly attend on Fridays must be accompa-
nied by an adult. Times vary by class. 

Our Fathers 
Our fathers toil with hands and heart  

To make our lives complete 

They quietly brave the winter cold 

Endure the summer heat. 
 

Our fathers’ lives are busy but 

There’s always time for us. 

They boldly face the ups and downs 

And seldom ever fuss. 
 

Our fathers are the greatest dads, 

We know you know this too 

But thank you for the chance to share 

The love of them with you 
 

-Author Unknown 

Thank You Parent 
Community Helpers! 

James Kitka—Swat 
Oscar Carpio—Firefighter 
Kat Gillis—Nurse 
David Gunn—Park Ranger 
Alicia Castro—Firefighter 
John Duran—Construction Contractor 
Anthony Hernandez—Paramedic 
Gagan Pawar—Medical Doctor 


